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We hope everyone had a super Thanksgiving. 
 
We have had a few changes this month. Tracy Draper is going to move to Rt. 64 
due to the fact that Dean Banner decided to change professions. Good luck Tracy 
you will be amazing. 
 
We had ten bus citations this month ranging from shooting spit wads to crawling 
under the seats, to hitting someone and not staying in their seats. All in all the 
kiddos have been great.  
 
This month we had Terry Merrill come and talk to the drivers about different ways 
we can communicate with the students. “A smile goes a long way”. The driver’s 
really enjoyed the help.  
                                                   
We also did ridership count for the state department this month. The driver’s 
count their students every day, but the state wants to know how many students 
they carry in a specific week. We do this three times each year but we never know 
when.  
 
With the holiday season fast approaching we at Transportation would like to wish 
you and yours a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Joyous New Year. Thank 
you for everything you do for me and for my department. :o)    
  
 
 
 Alicia Bywater 
 Transportation Supervisor 


